
From:   Erik Erben   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 16, 2010

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0014-EX-ST-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,

Relative to correspondence with respect to reference number 10137:

Per our email conversation, we will plan on doing the following:

Initiate contact with our FAA POC for the Miami-Dade Police Department (MDPD) who is requesting the
use of a transponder on the Small Unmanned Aerial System (SUAS), and request that he coordinate with
Mr. Tim Pawlowitz, AJW 63, Telecommunication Spec., FAA Headquarters to try and resolve this issue.

Our FAA POC?s for the MDPD are:
Mr. Bill Petrak  --  FAA COA Lead
Mr. Ben Walsh  --  FAA Technical Lead

In order to keep you informed of our progress, I will make another reply to this correspondence once we
have initiated contact with our FAA POCs.

Thanks for advising us relative to our license status.

Please advise us if there are any additional actions needed for this application.

Thank you,
Ragon Michael
505-828-5526
ragon.michael@honeywell.com


